
 From our Finance Committee: 
 

 Giving… 
“Upon the first day of the week, let everyone of you lay by him in  

store as God hath prospered him”   I Corinthians 16:2 
 

General Offering January 1, 2023…………......................$ 5,562.49  
Weekly Offerings Budget 2022 …………….………..………….$  6,601.24 

 
A gentle request not to designate funds for missions.  Our missions 
support payments are made in accordance with our annual budget. 

 
In case some are wondering on how to give to GBC, as always, we 

have offering envelopes available, many have numbered envelopes 
so they don’t have to enter their information each time.  If you are 
interested in a set of envelopes for 2023 (and don’t already have 

numbered envelopes), please see Juergen after the service. 
 

For those with numbered envelopes, your 2023 set have been placed 
in your church mailbox at the back of the sanctuary.  Please make 

sure you only take your own.  Our vast sorting and distribution team 
is made up of fallible humans and its possible a box or two may be 

in the wrong mailbox.  Double-checking couldn’t hurt. 
 

We also have a debit machine opposite the new office area if you 
wish to donate using debit or credit cards. 

We also accept donations through the “give” tab on our website. 
 
 

*NEW*  since we’ve had a number of requests, we are now set 
up to accept e-transfers sent to the church email address. 

 
 

Charitable Donation Receipts will be issued by the end of  
January, 2023, once we have all the information compiled. 

Truth for Teens - Ozzie’s Pantry (Beside mailboxes) 
January – canned soup/pasta 

Your donations are used by Rick and Heather to help 
them extend their hospitality, love and assistance to  

at-risk youth as they mentor and teach them.  
(Currently 25 young men and 10 women)   

------------------- 
Northwind Family Ministries praises God and thanks all who support the work that 
God is doing among the Indigenous Peoples of Northern Ontario.   
In 2022: 

·         New members on their board of directors.  
·         Next Steps program (provides a safe space for those who are street adjacent 
      to take their Next Steps) grew substantially and served many. 
·         Enhance (serves youth who have come to Thunder Bay for high school) has 
      become more consistent, interwoven with other programs.  
·         The Gathering continues with an attendance of 70-80 each Sunday. People 
      have come to faith in Jesus, and many are being discipled.   
·         The Learning Centre and Bible Studies - Influx of students learning God's  
      Word, supporting one another, and looking outward to care about others.  
·         Two new counselling students have joined for their internship.  
·         The Community Care team has built new relationships with those living in 
      the low-income complexes encouraging participation in family day camps, 
      monthly Family Events and the Gathering.  
·         Financial struggles were met providing needed day-to-day funds as well as 
      funds for projects: 
·         the washer/dryer project. 
·         One hundred individual Christmas gifts were purchased plus many  
      hand-made quilts made wonderful gifts for families. 
·         Only $10,000 more is needed to purchase the 15 seat Van (for Elders and 
      children) 

   Want to know more or feel called to provide additional support? 
Check out their website https://www.northwindfm.org/  

Glenridge Bible Church’s 

“Mission of the Month”  
for January 

Please remember to pray for,  
and encourage 

 

Bera & Bonita Ledua 
 Northwind Family Ministries 



 January 18: Ladies’ Luncheon 
 January 22 : Henley Concert with The Chapelaires 
 February 11: GBC Townhall Ministry Meeting for members and  

   those interested in Ministry at GBC (details to follow) 

 February 12: SuperBowl Taco Bar Night 

 February 19: Henley Concert with Rescue Junction 

 March 26: Henley Concert with Master’s Four Quartet 

Genesis 6:11—7:7NASB 
  
 Now the earth was corrupt in God’s sight and was full of  
violence. God saw how corrupt the earth had become, for all the 
people on earth had corrupted their ways.  
 So God said to Noah, “I am going to put an end to all people, 
for the earth is filled with violence because of them. I am surely 
going to destroy both them and the earth. So make yourself an 
ark of cypress wood; make rooms in it and coat it with pitch inside 
and out. This is how you are to build it: The ark is to be three  
hundred cubits long, fifty cubits wide and thirty cubits high. Make 
a roof for it, leaving below the roof an opening one cubit high all 
around. Put a door in the side of the ark and make lower, middle 
and upper decks. I am going to bring floodwaters on the earth to 
destroy all life under the heavens, every creature that has the 
breath of life in it.  
 Everything on earth will perish. But I will establish my  
covenant with you, and you will enter the ark—you and your sons 
and your wife and your sons’ wives with you. You are to bring into 
the ark two of all living creatures, male and female, to keep them 
alive with you. Two of every kind of bird, of every kind of animal 
and of every kind of creature that moves along the ground will 
come to you to be kept alive. You are to take every kind of food 
that is to be eaten and store it away as food for you and for 
them.” 
 Noah did everything just as God commanded him. 
 The Lord then said to Noah, “Go into the ark, you and your 
whole family, because I have found you righteous in this  
generation. Take with you seven pairs of every kind of clean  
animal, a male and its mate, and one pair of every kind of unclean 
animal, a male and its mate, and also seven pairs of every kind of 
bird, male and female, to keep their various kinds alive  
throughout the earth. Seven days from now I will send rain on the 
earth for forty days and forty nights, and I will wipe from the face 
of the earth every living creature I have made.” 
 And Noah did all that the Lord commanded him. 
 Noah was six hundred years old when the floodwaters came 
on the earth. And Noah and his sons and his wife and his sons’ 
wives entered the ark to escape the waters of the flood. 

      Attention ladies!  GBC Ladies’  
      Ministry welcomes you all to 

      our monthly luncheon. 
 
 

      This month we’ll be at  
      Boston Pizza  

      333 Ontario Street  
 on Wednesday, January 18th at noon. 

 
 

Please sign up with Marion Sharp at the back of the sanctuary 
Or call Marion no later than Monday, January 16th 

to reserve a place, at 905.937.9548 



Today at Glenridge Bible Church 

Order of Service 
Announcements 

 

Opening Hymn 
#461—”He Leadeth Me” 

 

Key Verse & Invocational Prayer 
 

Praise Hymn 
#106—Praise Him! Praise Him! 

 

DiscipleLand Segment 
 

Opportunity to Worship Through Tithes and Offerings 
 

Scripture Reading 
Genesis 6:11-7:7 

 

Message — Pastor Bobby Halek 
“Torah: The Days of Noah” Part 2—New Beginnings 

 

Responsive Hymn 
#460—”All the Way My Saviour Leads Me” 

 

Benediction 

By these waters also the world of that time was deluged and  
destroyed. By the same word the present heavens and earth are 

reserved for fire, being kept for the day of judgment and  
destruction of the ungodly.  

2 Peter 3 : 6-7 

THIS WEEK AT G.B.C 
Today 10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby  

Monday   7:00pm Prayer Meeting (in Fireside Room) 
Tuesday 10:00am Nominating Committee Meeting 
Wednesday   6:15pm AWANA 
   6:45pm  Prayer Meeting  
Saturday   8:00am Men’s Prayer Fellowship (Prayer Room) 

Next Sunday 10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 

Children’s Ministry    

 
Glenridge Bible Church offers a Sunday School program called  
DiscipleLand for older children and a staffed nursery for each 
Sunday Morning service. (DiscipleLand is not offered on the  

first Sunday of each month (Family Sundays),  
however, the nursery is available. 

 

Children must be registered at the desk in the lobby to  
participate in DiscipleLand or the nursery. 

 

Please email AngelaJantzi@hotmail.com to stay informed of  
upcoming events and program scheduling. 

 

Additionally, for parents with infants, there is a quiet room  
available at the back of the sanctuary for nursing, changing, or 

simply fussing babies.  Sound is piped in so you can  
still hear the service at a baby-friendly volume. 

 

Our AWANA Boys and Girls Club is resuming this week on 
Wednesday, January 11, 2023 at 6:15pm 

 Our Fundraising Team is still  
 offering a limited supply of: 

 
 Mac & Cheese! 

 3 for $10 
 Just Heat & Eat! 



GLENRIDGE BIBLE CHURCH 

A Bible-Based Community, united by God’s love  
and grace, that worships Him, serves others,  

and proclaims the message of Christ. 

Welcome to our  
 Worship Service    
  this Lord’s Day   

 
         January 8th, 2023 

     Pastor Bobby Halek 
     “Torah: The Days of Noah” 

     Part 2: New Beginnings 
     Genesis 6 : 1-10 

310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 1J5 
905.937.1326     

email: GlenridgeBC@gmail.com www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org 
HenleyCMF@gmail.com  www.HenleyCMF.ca 

 
Follow us on Facebook and YouTube 

(Search for GlenridgeBibleChurch) 

Thank You for Praying 

Please pray for those suffering loss.   
* We have a number of GBC folks that have experienced the loss of a 
 loved one or friend.  Please lift them up corporately for peace and 
 comfort in their time of loss. 
 

Requests for Prayer 
* Please pray for Marlene Heinrich, Daughter-in-law to Cornie and Lil 
 Neufeld. She went in for surgery for Crohn’s Disease on January 
 3rd.  Please pray for her, and her doctors. 
* Mary Lockett is in the Niagara Falls hospital after experiencing many 
 falls and disorientation and confusion.  Please pray for Mary and her 
 niece Debbie Harder as Debbie and her brother Mike attempt to get 
 her into full-time care. 
* Carol-Dean Jeffries is still suffering pain in her back, with x-rays  
 showing some small fractures in her spine.  Please pray for healing 
 for Carol-Dean and a quick recovery. 
* Please continue to pray for Helmut Harder for healing and strength 
 to return to his legs so he can transition easier to a wheelchair 
* Eleanor Leigh asks for prayer for her husband, Greg, for an aneurism 
 and also requests prayer regarding her son’s liver disease and a   
 return to faith.  
 

Please pray for those with chronic pain or illness: 
* Emilia Pirc, Sue Furness, Dave Furness, Jim Arthur, Lois and Ron 
 Clattenburg, Jaqi Shennan, Rosalie Pankoff, Eleanor Leigh, Bev      
 Williams, Helmut Harder, Hilda Glucker, Mildred Levair, Eleanor  
 Rogers, Mary Lockett, Toni Goodliff 

Office Schedule 
 

The office is reachable Monday-Friday, 8:30am—5:00pm. 
905.937.1326   or   GlenridgeBC@gmail.com 

 

Pastor Bobby is available to meet in the office from  
Tuesday to Friday, 9:30am—4:00pm 

 

We request that visits are done by appointment so we can  
ensure we have set aside time to meet your needs. 

 

Please relay your message(s) through the church office by phone  
during office hours, or by email or voicemail after hours. 


